Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
A copy of Year 4’s Learning Journey, for this half term, is now on the school website. Over the whole Summer Term we will have two mini topics, Rivers and The Vikings.

Within Literacy we will be reading ‘How To Train Your Dragon’ by Cressida Cowell, we will be concentrating on the grammar within it and working on creating settings and writing a prequel.

Within Science the children will be learning about living things and their habitats, we will be looking at different categories of animals and discussing their environments.  

Through our Geography lessons we will be looking at human and physical features of the local area and looking at the water cycle linking this to the role of rivers.  We will be visiting Chichester Harbour and Fishbourne Meadows in the second half of the term, more details on this to follow!

In History we will be researching Vikings and looking at their way of life. We will be creating Viking longboats during DT and using clay within Art to make Viking Gods.

The children will be set weekly homework on a Tuesday to be returned by the Monday of the following week, alongside this they will need to practise times tables, read daily, and share a book at least once a week with an adult. 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to come and talk to us.

Many thanks,

Mrs A Powell, Mrs Hillier, Miss De Silva, Mrs Oliver, Mrs Shaw and Mrs Blundell
